
          
    

Summary of Key Points from the BCLGA Executive Meeting March 2020 
 
Corona Virus; 

 Following a lengthy discussion and in line with Government advice, it was decided to 
cancel all BCLGA competitions, events, matches and leagues until the end of June 

 A decision regarding the County Match Week would be taken in conjunction with the 
other County Captains in the region 

 All entry fees would be rolled over to the 2021 season unless a competitor 
specifically wanted a refund in which case a specific form should be completed and 
sent to the Hon Treasurer 

 Also cancelled - the Lady Vice Captains meeting on 22nd April and the Delegates 
meeting on 3rd June - Written information will be sent to LVCs in due course. 

 The Exec will keep the date for their May meeting, but will hold the meeting 
electronically   
 

Other Matters Discussed: 

 Feedback from the County Lunch has been very positive; a few small improvements 
for 2021 were noted 

 Level One Rules School had taken place on 7th March, 27 individuals took part, some 
of whom were from Bucks Ladies. Results from the exam were not yet known. 
Opportunities to gain field experience would be offered later in the season 

 Sponsorship - a paper from Jackie Edwards and Susanna Mitterer was discussed and 
the basic principles that the County would follow were agreed. Executive members 
are now considering what specific activities and programmes they might like to have 
as sponsorship projects 

 Succession planning: Nominations have been received for the roles of Competition 
Secretary and Second Team Captain; Janet Beal is revising the CJO role to re-create a 
County Junior Secretary role and spread the workload. The new Assistant Handicap 
Adviser role has been advertised via the February Delegates meeting, with an 
interested candidate coming forward.  
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